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Question 

 

 

“Will the Chief Minister confirm who in his Government is responsible for the implementation of the 

Independent Jersey Care Inquiry recommendations?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

I retain overall political responsibility for the implementation of the Independent Jersey Care Inquiry 

recommendations in view of the fact that the measures are cross-cutting and relate to a number of 

Government departments. I will be working closely with the Minister for Children and Families, a role 

which will provide a greater focus on issues that affect both children and their families. I have requested an 

implementation update. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


